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DATE: January 23, 2004 
TO : Kay Flynn, Division of the Commission Clerk and 

Administrative Services 
FROM: Cochran Keating, Office of the General Counsel lsc/r/ 
RE: Docket No. 031033-E1 - Review of Tampa Electric Company's 

2004-2008 Waterborne Transportation Contract with TECO 
Transport and Associated Benchmark 

C o n f i d e n t i a l  D o c u m e n t  Nos. 00094-04  and 00096-04  

On January 5, 2004, Tampa Electric Company filed notices of 
intent to request confidential classification of certain 
information responsive to discovery requests from the Office of 
Public Counsel and Florida Industrial Power Users Group that was 
provided for staff's review (Document Nos. 00094-04 and 00096-04). 
Staff has reviewed these documents and determined that they may now 
be returned to TECO. 
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